Permanent Mission of the Commonwealth of The Bahamas
to the United Nations

Note No. GRULAC-BAH-06-2023

The Permanent Mission of the Commonwealth of The Bahamas to the United Nations, in its
capacity as Chair of the Group of Latin America and Caribbean Countries (GRULAC) for the month
of March, presents its compliments to the Green Climate Fund Secretariat and has the honour to
transmit Note Verbale No. MPRD-ONU-NY-0354-2023, dated 3 March 2023, sent by the
Permanent Mission of the Dominican Republic to the United Nations for your attention.

In this regard, the Permanent Mission of the Commonwealth of The Bahamas to the United
Nations, in its capacity as Chair of the Group of Latin America and Caribbean Countries (GRULAC)
for the month of March, wishes to inform the Green Climate Fund Secretariat of the composition of
the members of the quartet for the one seat allocated to GRULAC to the GCF, for the years 2023
and 2024.

The Permanent Mission of the Commonwealth of The Bahamas to the United Nations, in its
capacity as Chair of the Group of Latin America and Caribbean Countries (GRULAC) for the month
of March, avails itself of the opportunity to renew to the Green Climate Fund Secretariat the
assurances of its highest consideration.

The Green Climate Fund Secretariat
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MPRD-ONU-NY-0354-2023

The Permanent Missions of the Commonwealth of the Bahamas, the Republic of Cuba,
the Republic of Nicaragua and the Dominican Republic to the United Nations presents their
compliments to the Permanent Mission of The Commonwealth of the Bahamas to the United
Nations, in its capacity as Chair of the Group of Latin American and the Caribbean during the
month of March 2023, and has the honour to refer to the note verbale GRULAC-ENAUN
N©53/2023 regarding the three (3) vacancies allocated to GRULAC on the Green Climate
Fund (GCF) Board, for the period 2022-2024 endorsed by note verbal GRULAC-ENAUN
N°©71/2023.

The Permanent Missions of the Commonwealth of the Bahamas, the Republic of Cuba,
the Republic of Nicaragua and the Dominican Republic to the United Nations would like to
kindly request the Permanent Mission of the Commonwealth of the Bahamas to inform the
Green Climate Fund Secretariat the composition of the members of quartet for one seat
allocated to GRULAC to the GCF, for the years 2023 and 2024:

_ 2023 2024
Board Member | ¢ Ms. Irma Martinez Castrillén | o Ms. Milagros De Camps (Dominican
(Cuba) Republic)
Alternate e« Ms. Milagros De Camps| ¢ Mr. Javier Antonio Gutiérrez Ramirez
Member (Dominican Republic) (Nicaragua) from January to June
e Mrs. Rochelle Newbold (Bahamas) from
July to December
| Advisors e Mrs. Rochelle Newbold | ¢ Ms.IrmaMartinez Castrillén (Cuba)
(Bahamas) and Mr. Javier
Antonio Gutiérrez Ramirez | » Mrs. Rochelle Newbold (Bahamas) from
(Nicaragua) January to June
| e Mr.Javier Antonio Gutiérrez Ramirez

(Nicaragua) from July to December

The Permanent Missions of the Commonwealth of the Bahamas, the Republic of Cuba,
the Republic of Nicaragua and the Dominican Republic to the United Nations avails
themselves of this opportunity to renew to the Permanent Mission of the Commonwealth of
the Bahamas to the United Nations, in its capacity as Chair of the Group of Latin American
and the Caribbean for the month of March 2023, the assurances of its highest consideration.
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